
From: Martha Casto <MarthaCasto@scsenate.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 8/8/2013 8:33:15 AM 
Subject: RE: Letter

Thank you! I saw it on twitter last night and saw that Peeler was copied - but we've yet to receive our 
copy!!

-----Original Message-----
From: Veldran, Katherine [mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, August 08, 2013 8:29 AM 
To: Veldran, Katherine
Cc: Martha Casto; Jonathan Yarborough
Subject: Letter
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